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June 5, 2023 
 
Town of Pelham  
20 Pelham Town Square P.O. Box 400    
Fonthill, Ontario, L0S 1E0  
Attn: William Tigert, Town Clerk 
 
Dear William: 

 
Re: Regional Road #529 (River Road) – Road Condition 
 
Please be advised that, at its meeting of May 31st, 2023 the Niagara Central Airport 
Commission resolved the following: 
 
Whereas, the Niagara Central Dorothy Rungeling Airport is located at Regional Rd. 529 (435 
River Road), Fenwick Ontario;  
 
And Whereas, the section of Regional Rd. #529 (River Road) between O'Reilly's Bridge 
(Regional Road #627) and the end of the airport frontage, just past the airport entrance 
driveway has been in a serious state of disrepair for many years; 
 
And Whereas, Regional Rd. #529 (River Road) maintenance and repair is the responsibility of 
the Niagara Region;  
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT, the Airport Commission request the Niagara Region 
make the necessary resurfacing to improve road conditions on Regional Rd. 529 (River Road) 
from O'Reilly's Bridge along the entire airport frontage on River road;  
 
AND THAT a copy of this resolution be forwarded to the Niagara Region, Town of Pelham; City 
of Port Colborne; Township of Wainfleet and the City of Welland 
 
Should you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
N. Rubli  
 
Nicole Rubli, Clerk 
Niagara Central Airport Commission 
 
Cc: City of Welland, Township of Wainfleet, City of Port Colborne, Niagara Region 

Niagara Central Dorothy Rungeling Airport Commission 
      435 River Road, Fenwick, Ontario, Canada, L0S1C0 

      T 905-714-1000     email:  info@niagaracentralairport.ca 
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